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Tuesday 14th November 2023 

Christmas Newsletter!  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We know that it’s only November, but we can’t help but feel excited about Christmas! It’s amazing how quickly different events creep up on us, 

so we thought that we would put together this helpful Christmas newsletter to give everyone as much notice as possible, about one of the most 

exciting months in school.  

Christmas Performances 

Please find a reminder of the Christmas Performance Dates sent out in a previous letter.  

Friday 8th December:  Y1 and Y2 performance 9:15am 

Monday 11th December:  Y1 and Y2 performance at 9:15am 

Tuesday 12th December:          Y3 and Y4 Carols in Egloshayle Church 9:30am- 10:30am  

Wednesday 13th December:    Y5 and Y6 Carols in Egloshayle Church 9:30am- 10:30am  

Wednesday 13th December:    EYFS Christmas Fair. 1:15pm for Little Nursery, 1:30pm for Big Nursery and 2pm for Reception. Additional letter to 

follow.  

Cinema Trips: Reception and KS1 (Monday 18th December) KS2 (Friday 15th December) 

We are really excited to be heading back to the cinema this year, for our traditional Christmas visit. Reception, KS1 and KS2 will be watching 

Arthur Christmas (Certificate U). Please make a payment of £3.20 via ParentPay and complete the permission slip below in order for your child to 

attend. This includes a small packet of Haribo.  

Christmas Cards: Handed in between 11th and 15th December. 

We absolutely love that pupils enjoy writing for a purpose, which means that this year, pupils are able to write Christmas Cards for their friends 

and teachers. Pupils can drop their Christmas cards off at the school post box (located by the office) between the 11th and 15th of December. Our 

Pupil Leadership Team will then organise the cards ready to be handed out. Christmas cards must include a first name, surnames (if you know 

them) and class name, as this will really help Santa’s helpers!  

Christmas Lunch (Reception- Y6) and Christmas Jumpers: Wednesday 6th December   

We can’t have Christmas without a Christmas Lunch, whilst wearing a Christmas Jumper!  

The Christmas Lunch will consist of the usual Christmas Turkey/Quorn Fillet option, with roast potatoes, a chipolata sausage, stuffing, vegetables 

and gravy. For dessert children will be able to choose from a Christmas Yule Log or a Christmas Shortbread biscuit.  

There will be no cost for Christmas Lunch if your child is in Reception, Y1 and Y2, due to the universal free school meal scheme: however, please 

still book this via ParentPay by Friday 24th November as we need to know the numbers. KS2 pupils should also book and make the usual payment 

via Parent Pay by Friday 24th November if they would like a Christmas Lunch. For children who are eligible for Free School Meals, no payment is 

needed but you must still make a booking.  

Thank you for taking the time to read our plans for Christmas this year. Please ensure that the slip below is returned by Friday 1st December. If 

you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Our last day of term is Tuesday 19th December. If your child is in Nursery, Reception, Year One and Year Two, the finish time is 1pm.  For pupils in 

Years Three, Four, Five and Six, the finish time is 1:15. Here’s to a great month of fun and learning in school!  

Kindest regards, 

Mrs Lee- Elkins              Acting Head Teacher  
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PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THIS SLIP BY FRIDAY 1ST DECEMBER.  

 

Pupil Name:                                                                                 Class: 

 

KS1 AND KS2: Cinema Trip  

 I have made a payment of £3.20 via ParentPay to cover the cost of the cinema trip.  

 I am able to volunteer and walk to and from the cinema with my child’s year group and have a current DBS check. 

 

KS2 ONLY: Carols at Egloshayle Church 

 I give permission for my child to walk to Egloshayle Church for the Christmas Performance.  

 I am able to volunteer and walk to and from the Church with my child’s year group and have a current DBS check. 

 

Name:                                                       

Signed:                                                         Date:  

 


